



MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE UTAH





ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE SERVICES COMMISSION 




HELD FRIDAY, OCTOBER 13, 2023.
[A copy of the final agenda was posted on the bulletin board at the DABS Administrative Office, emailed to the Salt Lake Tribune and the Deseret News, and posted on the Utah Public Notice Website by 9:00 a.m. on Thursday, October 12, 2023.]
Chair Tara Thue called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m.
Commissioners Participating Virtually:   Tara Thue, Juliette Tennert, Jacquelyn Orton, Thomas N. Jacobson, Jennifer Tarazon, and Stephen Handy.
Staff Present:   Ericka Evans, Licensing and Compliance Director.

Staff Participating Virtually:   Tiffany Clason, Executive Director.
FULL SERVICE RESTAURANT APPLICATION: 

a.
El Cholo, Salt Lake City.

Ms. Evans gave an overview of the application, noting they have their business license and are ready to open.
Janelle Bauer and Susan Gutierrez from El Cholo addressed the commission and confirmed they are up and operating.

Ms. Orton moved to grant a full service restaurant license to El Cholo in Salt Lake City.  Ms. Tarazon seconded the motion which passed unanimously.
Ms. Thue asked for comments from the commissioners and public.  There were no comments.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 9:05 a.m.
